
       

   PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

   PEOPLES MEETING 
 

 
 

The People’s Meeting will be held at 7.00 pm on Wednesday 
4th September 2019 in The Island Hall.  The meeting will deal 
with items published on the Billet for the States Meeting on 
Wednesday 11th September 2019. 
 
Chief Pleas will be taken at the September meeting.  
Anyone who is inscribed on the register of voters may 
address the States on matters of public interest.  
Notification of Chief Pleas must be submitted in writing 
to the Greffier by 4.00 pm on Friday 6th September. 
 
Convenor:  Mr James Dent 
 
The States Meeting will be held at 5.30pm on Wednesday 
11th September 2019.   
 
The Billet d’Etat will be available to the public for purchase 
from the States General Office at the Island Hall, and copies 
will be available for viewing at the Library and on the 
Alderney Website www.alderney.gov.gg from mid-day on 
Friday 30th August 2019. 

http://www.alderney.gov.gg/

